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Disston Heights Civic  
Association  

celebrates 66 years
DHCA was formed on May 31, 1955 as a 

way for its residents and businesses to come 
together and share their needs, ideas, issues 

and concerns about their neighborhood.

Disston Heights Civic
Association

P.O. Box 41592, St. Petersburg, FL 
33743-1592

NO MARCH MEETING  
There is no March General Membership Monthly 

Meeting. In replacement, DHCA is hosting  
DHCA Park Cleanup Event on  

Sunday, March 28 at 
Gladden Park from  
9 a.m. to 11 a.m. 

Visit our Facebook page 
for details and please join 
us in volunteering safely.

April 13: Virtual General 
Membership Meeting 

Visit www.disstonheights.org for more information, including meeting minutes

Connect with us online 
facebook.com/dhcastpete
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• NEIGHBORHOOD MARKERS: Have you 
SEEN the transformation on 38th Avenue N? 
With a grant from the city, the DHCA is restoring 
neighborhood markers along 38th Ave. We need 
your help to fulfill the grant obligation for volun-
teer hours. PLEASE consider volunteering for 
any amount of time in 2021. Email dhcastpete@
gmail.com with projects that need manpower (yard 
cleanup, lake cleanup, alley cleanup, painting, etc.) 
and DHCA will work to create safe opportunities 
for volunteering. 

News you can use

•  HALL OF FAME: The Annual Senior Hall of 
Fame is going virtual!
  The 38th Annual Senior Hall of Fame, hosted by 
the St. Petersburg Parks and Recreation Depart-
ment’s Sunshine Senior Center and the Office on 
Aging, is going virtual. The awards ceremony hon-
ors senior volunteers, age 62 and older, who devote 
their time to enriching the community. 
  Nominations have closed.
  This year’s Senior Hall of Fame awards ceremony 
will be highlighted on the St. Petersburg Parks and 
Recreation Facebook page at facebook.com/stpete-
parksrec on April 29 at noon. Honorable mentions 
will receive a gift. Inductees will receive a certificate 
and prize and will be honored at a City Council 
meeting with a Key to the City.
  For more information about the Senior Hall of 
Fame, contact the Sunshine Senior Center at 727-
893-7101 or visit stpeteparksrec.org/seniorawards.

• SPRING 2021 CAREFEST: CareFest is back! The 
yearly celebration of volunteering and giving back 
to the community has returned for spring 2021.
  Neighborhood associations and individuals are 
invited to participate in community-led projects 
and giving opportunities happening until March 
31 to support St. Pete’s spirit of volunteering and 
giving back to the community.
  Learn how to participate at stpete.org/Spring-
2021CareFest.
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Police blotter
Stat Sheet from 03-07-21
• Six vehicle burglaries occurred. 
Four out of the six vehicles were 
unlocked vehicles. 
• Four residential burglaries. One 
of which was an attempt. One was 
to a unlocked shed.
• Approximately 17 directed patrol 
were conducted in the area. 
• Over 30 traffic stops were con-
ducted in the area. 
  Residents need to ensure doors 
are locked, and weapons or valu-
ables not left inside vehicles at all 
times. 
Email address for residents’ con-
cerns: district3cso@stpete.org




